Katie Linscott

From: John Pekala

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 8:14 AM
To: Katie Linscott

Cc: Chris Ritchie

Subject: FW: Seep Interim Measures Report

From: Steve Clough [mailto:steve.clough@nert-trust.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 8:11 AM

To: John Pekala

Subject: FW: Seep Interim Measures Report

Here you go.

Steve Clough

Nevada Environmental Response Trust
510 S. Fourth Street

Henderson, NV 89015

Email: steve.clough@nert-trust.com
Cell: (702) 686-9611

From: Weiquan Dong [mailto:wdong@ndep.nv.gov]

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 11:31 AM

To: Steve Clough; James Dotchin

Cc: Jay A. Steinberg; Andrew Steinberg; Kyle Hansen (Kyle.Hansen@tetratech.com)
Subject: RE: Seep Interim Measures Report

Steve,

The NDEP has received and reviewed the Trust’s above-identified Deliverable through email and finds that the
document is acceptable.

Thanks,

Weiquan

N Weiquan Dong, P.E., PhD
. ‘ o Special Projects Branch
- “ NDEP BCA-Las Vegas Office

] Phone: 702-486-2850, x252
NDEP o

Email: wdong@ndep.nv.gov

From: Steve Clough [mailto:steve.clough@nert-trust.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 9:57 AM

To: Weiquan Dong; James Dotchin

Cc: Jay A. Steinberg; Andrew Steinberg; Kyle Hansen (Kyle.Hansen@tetratech.com)
Subject: Seep Interim Measures Report




Weiquan,

Please find attached the Seep Interim Measures Report describing actions taken by the Nevada
Environmental Response Trust to address the active groundwater seep present near the Las Vegas
Wash. If you have any questions regarding the report, feel free to call me at your convenience.

Thanks.

Steve Clough

Nevada Environmental Response Trust
510 S. Fourth Street

Henderson, NV 89015

Email: steve.clough@nert-trust.com
Cell: (702) 686-9611




